
    

 

For Immediate Release 
 

Media Advisory 
 

Christmas Concert Series Begins at  
St. John’s International Airport 

 

For Thursday, December 4, 2014 

The annual Christmas Concert Series will begin on Friday, December 5, 2014, in the Atrium of the Airport 

Terminal Building at the St. John’s International Airport. 

Every year the Airport invites local choirs to participate in its Christmas Concert Series to welcome 

passengers during the holiday season.   

Participating choirs include:  

 

Upper Gullies Elementary, Friday, December 5, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. 

Virginia Park Elementary, Thursday, December 11, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. 

St. Bonaventure’s College, Friday, December 12, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. 

St. Bonaventure’s College, Tuesday, December 16, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. 

Vanier Elementary, Thursday, December 18, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. 

Quintessential Vocal Ensemble (full choir), Friday, December 19, 2014 at noon. 

Quintessential Vocal Ensemble (small choir) Tuesday, December 16 – Tuesday, December 23, 

2014, 10:00 p.m. - midnight 
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